
CALL FOR VOLUNTEERS

Dear fellow Acousticians

We are excited to announce the upcoming launch of the EAA Documenta Acustica Electronica
(DAEL), a literature distribution system that will revolutionize the way we access information
about acoustics. But before we make this platform available to the public, we need your help!

We  are  currently  seeking  volunteers  to  evaluate  the  DAEL  platform  and  provide  us  with
valuable  feedback  before  its  official  launch.  We  are  looking  for  individuals  with  diverse
backgrounds and expertise, including:

 Two acoustics  experts  who can  evaluate  the  content  of  the  platform and  provide
feedback on its usefulness and accuracy.

 One IT  expert  who can assess  the  functionality  and usability  of  the platform,  and
suggest improvements to enhance its performance.

 One practicioner who can provide us with an objective perspective on the overall user
experience of the platform.

The  DAEL  platform  will  serve  as  a  centralized  hub  for  all  literature  related  to  acoustics,
providing access to conference and symposium proceedings, books, reports, and theses. This
platform is crucial for sharing information that is otherwise confined to European acoustical
societies, laboratories, or companies, and it will greatly benefit the EAA members.

Your participation in evaluating the DAEL platform will not only help us improve its quality but
will also contribute to the advancement of acoustics research and knowledge-sharing within
our community.  We believe that this  platform has the potential to transform the way we
access and share information about acoustics, and your input is vital to ensure its success.

If  you are interested in volunteering for this  exciting opportunity,  please send an email  to
eea.documenta@euracoustics.org expressing  your  interest  and  indicating  which  expertise
category you belong to. We will then provide you with further instructions on how to proceed.

Thank  you  in  advance  for  your  valuable  contribution  to  the  EAA  Documenta  Acustica
Electronica (DAEL) platform.

Sincerely,

Chiara Bartalucci, EAA DAEL Product Manager

Dick Botteldooren, EAA President
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